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lumni and friends of NUPOC are invited and
encouraged to attend our fund raising event to be held
on Thursday, March 2, 2006 from 6:30 to 10:00 p.m. in con-

junction with the American Academy of Orthotists and Pros-
thetists National Convention in Chicago.

Plan to attend this fundraiser to meet your fellow classmates
and friends, contribute to the future success of the program and
honor faculty who have helped shape our professional careers.

Join us for cockeails followed by dinner.
Tickets are $140 each, with tables of ten available.

There will be a raffle with prizes generously donated
by the suppliers of the O&P profession.

Reserveyour tableandjoin us forawonderful evening
of reminiscing with your friends and classmates.

Faculty to be honored:
Dr. Dudley Childress, Ph.D.
Ms. May Cotterman, M.Ed., PT
Mr. Gunter Gehl, C.P
Mr. James C. Russ, C.O.

In Memory:
Mr. Charles Fryer, M.S. P.T.
Mr. H. Blair Hanger, C.P.

For information please contact:
Vicki Rachel-Grahm
345 East Superior Street, Rm. 1712
Chicago, IL 60611

Phone: 312-238-8006
Fax: 312-238-1186

Email: v-rachel@northwestern.edu
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